
To Whom it May Concern, 
  
I have just become aware that the government is proposing regulatory changes regarding 
investments, especially exempt market security. 
  
The proposal indicates that my personal financial information will be required by the financial 
instituition, including my net worth, assests, liabilities, income etc.. prior to myself being allowed 
to invest in an investment that I may have participated in before, or further it gives someone else 
the right to determine that this investment my be deemed to be unsuitable for me, and further that 
I may not be allowed to participate in it. 
  
I would like you to know that I am against this proposal.  I enjoy my rights and freedoms in my 
country, and have been born, raised and educated in Canada.  
  
I am intensely offended at the governments thought process, that I am unable to determine if an 
investment is suitable for myself.    
  
Sincerely, 
  
Neena Stokoe 


